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February 23, 1984

Dear Dr. Hector P. Garcia :

I am currently seeking election to the Corpus Christi
Independent School District Board of Trustees, District 1. I
am very concerned about the quality of education in our
community and would like to be a part of the decision process
which will influence the future of our children.

C.C.I.S.D., if it is to maintain its academic ranking
and produce graduates that are a valued resource, must plan for
the future. As the cost of education rises and teacher's
salaries do not keep pace with inflation, C.C.I.S.D. will not
be immune from suffering the consequences. C.C.I.S.D. must
maintain a sound financial base to insure that well credentialed
teachers are recruited and that students from all socio-economic
levels benefit from an adequate education.

I am committed to quality education for all children and
feel my experience and background will enable me to be a res-
ponsible voice on our Board of Trustees. As such, your support
is needed. Your financial contribution to my campaign and your
vote on April 7, 1984, will allow your participation in a better
future for education in Corpus Christi.

Thank you.

Josefina Torres, M.D.

Pol. Ad.
Paid for by Torres Campaign Committee
Javier N. Chapa, treasurer
3833 S. Staples
Corpus Christi, Tx. 78411
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BIOGRAPHICAL INFORMATION

DR. JOSEFINA TORRES
CANDIDATE/CCISD BOARD OF TRUSTEES DISTRICT 1

EDUCATIONAL

Roy Miller High School
Del Mar College
Texas Women's University - Honor Society
Facultad De Medicina - Universidad Autonoma De Nuevo Leon
Texas Tech School of Medicine
Driscoll Foundation Children's Hospital

PROFESSIONAL

Pediatrician - private practice

CIVIC

Member American Medical Association
Texas Medical Association
Nueces County Medical Society
Jr. Fellow American Academy of Pediatrics
Corpus Christi Issues Council
Instituto De Cultura Hispanica De Corpus Christi
Texas Woman's University Alumnae Association


